
 

     

This Week’s Highlights 

 What a fabulous turn out for the Nursery Superhero Challenge 
Day on Wednesday, the children had great fun showing their 
adults their maths skills. 

 Well Done to the Year 5/6 Football Team who played in a 
tournament this week and were superb. A special mention to 
Ferdy who was given a T shirt and certificate for being the ‘Star 
Performer’ of the whole tournament.  

 Well Done to the KS2 Vollyball Team. They worked their socks off 
and played brilliantly in a tournament. For this tournament Dulcie 
A was awarded ‘Star Performer’ What an incredible achievement! 

 This week Year 3 have had lots of fun making Tutankhamun 
masks and Canopic jars.  

 This week, Year 6 have been learning about the main organs of 
the body as part of our Science project. They managed to work 
brilliantly in teams to make some fabulous human x-rays!  

 Thank you to all those that have raised money doing our Just 
Dance today.  A special thank you to our Stay and Play group 
for donating their weekly takings and extra sponsor money that 
was raised. 

What’s Coming Up Next Week (and beyond)? 
 Y3/4 – Have a wonderful half term break. Please try to keep up 

with your reading and also play on Maths Whizz and gain lots of 
progressions. Why not visit the local library in Fleet Lane? 

 Y6 – Remember that as well as the 2 pages you need to do in 
each of your homework books, you should also be using Maths 
Whizz and Reading Plus at home. We are now only 9 school 
weeks away from SATs! 
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This Week’s Learning at Home 
Word of the Week 
Nursery - adventure Year 3- sigh 
Reception - journey Year 4 - recreation 
Year 1 - Year 5 - 
Year 2 -  Year 6 - feud 
Maths Challenge 
This week, we’d love it if you could start spotting what time it is. Do you 
know what ‘o clock’ looks like? How about ‘half past’? Try asking the 
adults around you what time it is when you’re eating your breakfast, your 
lunch and your evening meal. You could go one step further and ask 
them to show you this time on an analogue or digital clock. In Key Stage 
2, you could try telling the time yourself or even working out problems 
relating to time. Remember to tell your teacher about anything that  you 
do related to our maths challenge to earn yourself dojos or YBS tickets. 

Problem of the Week 
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This week’s Stars!! 

 

There was no Celebration assembly today as our 
‘Just Dance’ event took place in the hall all day 
raising money for our ‘Adventure for Alex’. 

 

Sports News   
Amelia Mc in Nursery received a medal for her “super 
gymnastics”. Well Done to Matthew N in Nursery – he 

plays football for ‘Diddikicks’ and has earned a 
personalised shirt for his commitment to group and his 

effort and perseverance.  

 

Attendance Winners 
KS1 -  Mrs Mcloughlins Class      KS2 – Mrs Hawkins Class 
Maths Whizz Progression Champion 
Sam R Y6LD, Nathan SC Y3JG 

Reading Plus Champion 
Corey K, Ella S, Amy M Y6JM Matthew H,  
Millie J Y6LD 
Gold Dojo Winners 
Jamie Hamilton Y3RH 
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         RRG : Alfie W and Skylar L RJT: Vinny-Lee F and Olivia B 

                                                                    
For a chance to win a 
fabulous maths puzzle, 
post the completed                                                          
problem in the box in the 
foyer 

A big ‘Thank You’ to Saints’ Luke Thompson for showing 

his support at our ‘Just Dance’ today. 
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